
TO:  Maryland General Assembly 
FROM: Jennifer Olson 
DATE: March 30, 2022 
 
RE: HB1171 – Unfavorable Witness Statement 
 
The purpose of this letter is to formerly submit my witness statement for HB1171 as 
unfavorable. As a citizen of Maryland, Calvert County, I am against the passing of this bill in the 
MD General Assembly. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Olson 
 
 
 


